
         August 2011 
 
 
Dear Third Grade Students and Families, 
 
 We hope your summer has been relaxing and enjoyable.  
While it’s hard to say goodbye to the long, relaxing summer days, 
it’s time to welcome a new school year. 
 Third grade will be a challenging, yet rewarding experience.  
Some of the special activities planned for you are engaging, 
enjoyable experiments, class projects, and presentations. 
 We have read some terrific books this summer.  Have you 
read any good books lately?  Please bring 2 chapter books that 
you are looking forward to reading with you on the first day of 
school. 
 A supply list is available on the Three Village Parent Portal for 
your convenience.  Please have all supplies in the first week of 
school.  Please do not purchase a bag with wheels.  They tend to 
be a safety hazard around the bus circle. 
 We anticipate a very exciting, productive, and enriching year 
with you.  Enjoy the rest of the summer.  We will see you on the 
first day of school! 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     The Third Grade Team 
 
     Ms. Burdette 
     Mr. McDonald 
     Mr. Rotunno 
     Mrs. Severino 


